
Community Engagement Feedback on 

Accessibility Improvements 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We appreciate your participation in the recent community engagement event aimed at improving 

accessibility in our neighborhood. Your insights and feedback are invaluable to us as we strive to 

create an inclusive environment for all residents. 

Summary of Feedback Received: 

• Improvement of sidewalks and pathways to ensure they are wheelchair accessible. 

• Installation of more accessible public restrooms in local parks. 

• Enhanced signage and wayfinding aids for individuals with visual impairments. 

• Community workshops to raise awareness about accessibility issues. 

Next Steps: 

We will be reviewing all feedback and integrating your suggestions into our action plan. We 

encourage continued dialogue, and we invite you to stay engaged as we implement these 

changes. 

Thank you once again for your commitment to making our community more accessible. We look 

forward to working together to bring these improvements to fruition. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Organization Name]  

[Contact Information] 


